
Dear sir or ma'am, 

 

I am writing today to share my support for HB 2004 and to urge you to support it as well.  This 

bill will keep Oregon housed.  When tenants must pay exhorberant percents of their income on 

housing needs this limits their economic contribution to other areas of the economy.  For a 

healthy economy and a healthy Oregon, I urge you to support tenant rights. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Tim Lund 

 


